
July 5, 2022 

 

The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Kyle Schultz, chairman presiding.  Members present were Heiden, Rosburg, 

Schultz, Skoog, and Vogt. 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

 A motion was made by Heiden, seconded by Vogt to approve residential tax abatement for Parcel Number 1702202009 County Held 

transferred to Kenny Brink. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

A discussion was made to approve the 28E Agreement – Rolling Hills Community Services Region. No Action was taken at this time. 

Colin Johnson, Crawford County Attorney, didn’t have enough information to properly advise the Board.  

A motion was made by Rosburg, seconded by Skoog to approve the contract renewal with Tyler Technologies from July 1, 2022, to June 

30, 2023. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

On motion duly seconded the Board adjourned at 10:20 o’clock A.M. 

Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next meeting. 

 

 

 

_____________________________________________                        ___________________________________________ 

                                       County Auditor         Chairperson 


